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Via E-mail and First Class Mail
Carol J. Washburn
Executive Secretary
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission
P. O. Box 47250
Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Re:
In the Matter of the Petition of Douglas and Jessica Rupp, et al.
Docket No. UT-050778

Dear Ms. Washburn:

Enclosed are the original and six copies of Verizon’s Opposition to (Petitioners’) Motion for Leave to Respond.

Very truly yours,

Graham & Dunn PC



Connie Hays
Secretary to David C. Lundsgaard


CEH/ceh

Enclosures

cc:
Douglas B. Rupp (w/ Encl)
Sally G. Johnston (w/ Encl)
Betsy DeMarco (w/ Encl)
Hon. Karen M. Caille (w/ Encl)
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